EX35.2.23

Executive Committee

From: Jamie Isbister

Sent: June 18, 2018 3:50 PM
To: Executive Committee
Cc: BWVRA

Subject: Ward Boundaries

To The Executive Committee,

As we understand it, Ward 13 was originally placed in the Etobicoke York Community Council simply as a
numbers balancing exercise, with no thought given to that fact that Ward 13 is actually an Urban Ward and the
rest of the EYCC are Suburban Wards.

Over the years this has resulted in a lot of inattention and lack of support being given to the needs of this Urban
Ward by the Suburban Councillors, it would seem mainly because many of the issues are simply not their
issues!

Now, with Option B, there is an opportunity to redress this situation that is long overdue! This Option is
supported by many of the residents in Ward 13. This Ward sent in more than one third of all the responses to the
Ward Boundaries Survey and it was the only Ward that exceeded 30 responses, with a total of 226!

For the sake of our Ward and it's Residents going forward, we urge you to support Option B!.

Thanking you in advance for your kind attention to this request,

James Isbister
Chair, Bloor West Village Residents Association





